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*school resumes 1/3/2023

Upcoming Important Dates

December 16th-End of First Semester-Report Cards sent home

December 19th-January 2nd-No School-Winter Break

January 3rd-Classes resume-Second Semester Begins

January 11th-Last Day of Semester 1 Voyages

January 16th-No School- MLK Jr. Day

January 18th-First Day Semester 2 Voyages

January 23rd-Staff Development Day (No school-Students)

February 20th-No School-Presidents’ Day

Click on the picture above to access Campus

Parent and Student resources.  All resources

are available for download.  Stay up to date

on checking your students grades, attendance,

and report cards.

https://triggses.com/
https://sites.google.com/nv.ccsd.net/infinite-campus/campus-parentstudent/campus-parentstudent-resources


📖 Scholastic Book Fair 📖
The Scholastic Book Fair will take place in the Triggs ES

Library, Friday, December 9
th

– Thursday, December 15
th
,

2022. In addition to your child’s scheduled time, you are

welcome to accompany your child to the book fair before

school from 8:40am-9:00am, or after school from

3:11pm-4:00pm. The book fair will also be open from

4:00pm-7:00pm on Tuesday, December 13th during the

Triggs Family Holiday event.

The book fair will offer selections for all different ages and

interests, and is a great opportunity to get a head start on

holiday shopping all while supporting our school!  See  you

at the Scholastic Book Fair! — Mrs. Streng & Mrs. Fraass

Superintendent’s Reading Award
The Clark County School District (CCSD) will establish the

Superintendent's Reading Award to recognize elementary

school students who demonstrate and achieve reading

excellence. The purpose of the Superintendent's Reading

Award is to highlight and celebrate reading achievement

(i.e., reading growth) among elementary school students. The

students who demonstrate the highest growth on the MAP

Growth Reading assessment from fall to winter and winter to

spring will be recognized for their efforts. The top student(s)

in each grade (Kindergarten through Grade 5) within Region

1, will be awarded.  The Superintendent's Reading Award will

take place in January and May.

Birthdays

We would like to remind families of

our birthday treat policy as outlined

in the Triggs Travel Guide (Student

Handbook).

Instructional time will not be used to celebrate students’

birthdays, as they are considered a function of the home.

However, if you would like to bring treats for your child’s

birthday, please notify your child’s teacher at least 24

hours in advance.  Treats must be on the CCSD approved

snack and beverage list,

,SMART SNACK APPROVAL LIST 2021-22 SY

commercially prepared, individually packaged, and may

not contain any nuts or nut products.  Teachers will only

distribute the treats to the class during lunch or at

dismissal. Treats that do not meet guidelines will be

returned to families.

Attention all Families

Encourage your child to look through the lost and found

items.  We have lots of jackets, hoodies,

and water bottles.  All lost items will be

donated during Winter Break.

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/10JKjkc7JvwCvOErQqYnBYhLqAldR3EDQywhXr3pGa_s/edit#gid=0

